

When we come back, our whole school ethos theme will be:

We will include others when working and playing

Dear Parents,

This term has shot by in a blink of an eye. The children have been amazing up in their new class as there has been lots of new things to do and to learn. They actually have been more than amazing ... We are so proud of them!!! They need a good rest now as many of them are feeling poorly and tired

Homework:

The **Holiday Homework** is to learn their spellings and watch our short Dinosaur video which we made together. It has been posted on Seesaw and then the children's job is to write a story about what is happening in the video. The story needs a beginning, a middle and an end. They can write on paper and then take a photo and download it so we can see it.

Remember to include finger spaces, capital letters and full stops.

You can also post interesting, fun activities you have done in the holidays. Myself and Mrs Bell would love to see them

Thank You

Tests

Monday – Spellings will take place the first Monday back - 6th November 2023 Please learn these as there will be a formal test in their test books.

In English the children have been writing some sentences about Squash and Squeeze which is our focal book. We have thought about the emotions of the old lady in our story and acted it out. In grammar we have been looking at simple punctuation.

In Maths again the TT Rockstars continues to be a firm favourite by all children and some very keen competition is happening. This week the children have been finishing place value and looking at number lines in depth i.e. Circle 1 less than 5, Circle the greatest number and how many jumps are there from one to five?

Calendar Dates -

2 November	
Mon 6	Return to School
Tues 7	Whole school Parent Consultations – 5:00pm – 7:30pm
Thurs 9	Armistice Day Assembly
	Whole school Parent Consultation 3:50pm – 6:00pm

We hope you all have a lovely rest and we come back rested and well

Kind Regards, Cheryl Falconer & Claire Bell